
CURRENT ACTIVITIES

The Highway 41 Corridor Improvements project team is currently gathering 
information in your area to better understand existing conditions of the 
human and natural environments. Beginning February 22, 2019, you may 
see project personnel around your neighborhood or business collecting 
data on existing conditions including wetlands/streams, noise and 
buildings. Field personnel will be in the project area through July 2019 and 
will strive to minimize inconveniences to you. These field studies are 
being conducted as part of the alternatives evaluation process and 
environmental review. A preferred alternative has not been identified.

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 

Learn more by visiting www.hwy41sc.com
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c/o Charleston County
4400 Leeds Avenue, Suite 450
North Charleston, SC 29405


